Town of Dartmouth Parking Ban
& Solid Waste and Recycling
Collection Delay

In effect from 6:00am on Tuesday March 14th, 2017 through
6:00am on Wednesday, March 15th, 2017, NO PARKING on fire
hydrant side. If there is no hydrant, park on the side of the
EVEN numbered houses.

Due to the impending snow storm, all solid waste and recycling
collection for the week will be delayed by ONE DAY starting
Tuesday, March 14, 2017.
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